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Dear Members of the Slovak Catholic Sokol,

 

 
Zdar Boh!
 
ScoE T. Pogorelec, F.I.C.
Supreme Secretary
 
Slovak Catholic Sokol
205 Madison St.
Passaic, NJ 07055
973-777-2605

 

scott@slovakcatholicsokol.org

Amid ongoing concern about COVID-19, the Slovak Catholic Sokol’s top priority is the health, safety, and well-
being of our Members.  We understand the concern during this evolving situaVon, and we are commiAed to
being responsive and flexible to our member’s needs.
 
We will be adjusVng our hours at the Home Office in response to this and ask all our Members to bear with us
during this Vme.  We will be open Monday, Wednesday, and Friday from 10:00am-2:00pm.   During office
closures, please leave us a message and we will get back to you in a Vmely manner.  We will strive to not have
any delays of service, but the safety of our Home Office Staff is imperaVve.  For any needs you may have, you
can email us at:  info@scslife.org, or contact me directly at:  scoA@slovakcatholicsokol.org.  We will get back
to you.
 
I ask all Assembly/Wreath/Group Officers to postpone any face to face meeVngs and/or events for the Vme
being and follow any CDC recommendaVons.   If you can conduct your business through conference calls and
emails, please do so.
 
We will also keep all our membership informed regarding future naVonal events, etc.
 
All the best to you and your Families, we will absolutely get through this together.  Let’s just be smart.
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